
 

 

   
July, 2016 
 
Dear Colaborers, 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and financial support.  It 
has been our privilege to be your missionaries for 31 years.  
We have been in several churches in Texas, New Mexico, and 
now we are in Oregon visiting churches and our family.   My 
grandmother is almost ninety-four years old so we are excited 
to see her.   
 
The middle of August we will be back in Texas and will be in 
churches in Texas and Oklahoma for the month of September.  
We praise the Lord for the good reception we have had in the 
churches we have visited.   
 
Please pray for the work as we are away.  Different pastors 
and my Father are preaching each week and my Father is 
checking on them and helping them.  Bro. Nery, one of the 
men in the church is receiving classes from my Dad and is 
teaching the adult Sunday School class and leads the services.  
Our son Halbert is the music director and youth Sunday 
School teacher and leader.  Reports are that the work is doing 
well.  We praise the Lord for the people’s willingness to serve 
Him and their desire to see the work grow.   
 
It was great to see many pastor friends at the recent Annual 
National Fellowship Meeting of the Independent Baptist 
Fellowship International in May.  It is exciting to see how the 
Norris Bible Baptist Seminary is progressing 
(http://www.norrisseminary.org).  We are looking forward to 
 seeing all of you as we travel.  If you are not receiving our 
emails, please let us know at lesliepriday@gmail.com.  We 
are trying to change to email only newsletters.  If you prefer us 
to mail you a paper copy, please let us know.  You may call by 
telephone to 817-341-9158.  Thank you again for partnering 
with us to take the Hope of the Gospel of Christ to Honduras.    
May God bless you greatly. 
 
Yours with Hope For Honduras,  
 
 
Leslie & Alba Priday 

The LESLIE 
PRIDAYS 

 

THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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SENT BY: Victory Baptist Church, 1311 E. Bankhead Drive, Weatherford, TX  76086, Dr. Charles W. Wetherbee, Pastor 

AFFILIATED WITH: Independent Baptist Fellowship International, 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Ft. Worth, TX  76108 

 

Our Pastor Bro. Wetherbee with us 

Leslie at the IBFI Meeting 

Enjoying nature in Yosemite, California 
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